
Artists: Do you want to showcase your artwork? Well, fear no more
because the art club is hosting an art zine! Submit your artwork on
the theme Fear and Joy, and have your art printed and shared during
fine arts night! This is a great opportunity to get your work out there
and be part of a creative publication. The deadline is March 2, scan
the QR code on the posters around the school or check in with the
Art Club to submit your artwork! Don't miss out on this chance to be
featured!  
 
Library Bingo: Would you like the chance to win FABULOUS PRIZES
for reading GREAT BOOKS that YOU CHOOSE?  Play BOOK BINGO
running in the Library from now until the end of May. Prize draws will
take place at the end of each month. The Bingo Card and rules are
posted on the Library window, website and Instagram. Come to the
Library to pick up your own Bingo Card.   Happy reading and good
luck! 
 
TENNIS club: Any student interested in playing on the SLSS Tennis
team should come to a meeting in Mr.Rally's room (705) on
Wednesday, February 26th at 8:30am during PLT 1. 
 
Attention: International Issues Club students that are attending the
fundraiser Walk this Saturday Feb. 22 – please meet in Ms. Sidhu’s
room 501 for a quick lunch time meeting. Also, any students that
have not yet submitted their parent signature forms need to drop off
ASAP. Thank you! 
 
Pink Shirt Day is on Wednesday, February 26th. Pink Shirt Day is an
annual event that promotes kindness, inclusion, and the fight against
bullying. By wearing a pink shirt, individuals show their support for
creating a positive and respectful environment for everyone. This
day encourages people to stand up against bullying and spread
awareness about the importance of kindness, empathy, and respect
in all communities. 
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